
Kokomo Howard Wellness Center   

Now seeing in-person sick visits
The Kokomo Howard Wellness Center is now seeing 
in-person sick visits. Please know we continue to take every 
precaution to provide a safe experience for you, others, and 
our staff. Masks are required by all visitors to the wellness 
center.

We also continue to offer sick visit appointments virtually. 

Sick visits may be scheduled for symptoms such as sore 
throat, fever, cough, diarrhea, etc.

Due to COVID protocols, in-person sick visit appointments 
are limited.  

To schedule an appointment at the Kokomo Howard 
Wellness Center, please call us at 765.236.8800.

Please note:  COVID testing will only be administered 
through the state/community testing sites.


